## Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

From: Phil And Becky Robnett <pbre>pbrobnett@yahoo.com>

**Sent:** Sunday, March 10, 2019 3:44 PM

**To:** Rokke, Jon@Waterboards

**Subject:** Comment Letter- Cambria WDR Update

To: Mr. Jon Rokke

Water Resource Control Engineer

**RWQCB** 

Dear Mr. Rokke,

My wife and I urge the approval of the proposed updates and changes for the ongoing operation of our Cambria Emergency Water Supply Facility.

As full time residents with the intent to live here through the rest of our retirement years we feel it is most important to provide safe and healthy water for all residents wether in good water years or drought times.

We understand that the proposed changes will help make full use and long term benefits to our community possible.

We also understand the increased costs for good drinking water will come, and we are prepared to support the improvements and changes that provide that for all our friends and neighbors here.

So please approve the proposed updates and changes so that Cambria can keep moving forward in providing safe and adequate drinking water to all who live in and visit our lovely community.

Sincerely,

Phil and Becky Robnett Retired Residents of Cambria, CA 583 Plymouth ST

Sent from my iPad